

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Newsletter



24TH JUNE 2022: NEWSLETTER 17

Summer Term 2

Email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Contact: 01202590703







Website: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk





Head Teacher: Mrs Bennett



Important Dates

SUMMER TERM 2022

Monday 25th April to Friday 22nd July 2022

WILLOW 1 KIMMERIDGE TRIP

7th July

SUMMER FAYRE!

Friday 8th July 3:30pm to 5:30pm

SPORTS DAY!

28th June (Reserve 5th July) KS1 morning & KS2 afternoon

AUTUMN TERM 2022

Thursday 1st September to Friday 16th December 2022

(1st and 2nd September INSET Days - school closed to pupils)

Half Term 24^{th} to 28^{th} October 2022

SPRING TERM 2023

Tuesday 3rd January to Friday 31st March 2023

(3rd January INSET day - School closed to pupils)

Half Term

13th to 17th February 2023

Easter Holiday

Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th
April 2023

SUMMER TERM 2023

Monday 17th April to Friday 21st July 2023

(17th April INSET Day - School closed to pupils)

Half Term

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd

'Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality and talents to the full. It should encourage children to respect human rights and their own and other cultures. It should also help them to learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect other people.'

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child)

Headteacher's Update

Britain is facing the highest rates of inflation since the early 1980s, with households suffering the biggest hit to their incomes since modern records began. Energy bills are soaring, as is the cost of petrol. Food inflation is at a 13-year high and basic groceries are starting to rise in price. Quite simply, the cost of living is affecting so many and we are struggling to afford the basics.

As a school we recognise that the living crisis is affecting so many and we do not want you to struggle in silence. Please do contact the school office if we can be of any support. Please remember that we have access to food banks and support networks that can point you in the right direction.

Attendance

As we move into this term we have had an increase in requests for term time holidays. We would like to remind all parents and carers that unless there is an exceptional circumstance, term time holidays or leave from school will not be authorised. We are continuing to focus on ensuring high attendance from all pupils as we move into the last few weeks of the academic year. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Bennett



Huge congratulations to Jack who not only did his first performance on stage, but he did it on his birthday!

Well done Jack, it looked like you had a fantastic time.



Summer Holiday Forest School Days





The session will be held at the Fontmell National Trust forest school site. The drop off point for this will be the spread Eagle car park at the top of the hill of the Shaftesbury road just opposite the airfield.

There is a toilet and water on site and the day will be a day full of crafts, forest school exploring, campfires (2) and FUN!!

The cost of the day is £30 for all day. (9-4pm) and includes a snack and campfire light tea time meal (will be around 3pm!)

I'm happy to offer a 10% sibling discount when attending the same day so this means that:

1 place-£30

2 places-£54

3 places-£81

For more info - email forestyogiminds@yahoo.com

Reading Breakfast

Last week we were delighted to be able to host a family reading breakfast. It was lovely to see so many families enjoying reading together while they were eating their breakfast. It really did show a 'love of reading'. Thank you to everyone who came, it was a real success!





Our Celebration Lunchtime Table is back!
We celebrate behaviours and good manners in the lunch hall! Well done!



Safeguarding/Child Protection

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office:

The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Laura Bennett, Headteacher. Our Pupil Engagement and Welfare Officer is: Miss Olivia Prince

